WILLIAMSTOWN BOROUGH AUTHORITY
January 20, 2010

Williamstown Borough Authority met Wednesday, January 20, 2010 in Council
Chambers; Members, Chairman Dennis English, Vice Chairman C.W. Croft, Jack Herb,
Howard Frenya, David Neidlinger, and Daniel Huddleson were present. Also attending
were Secretary/Treasurer Amy Rexroth, Water Manager Joseph D’Agostino, and Sewer
Manager Dennis Raho. Engineer Lance Hoover, Member Scott Slough, and Solicitor
Joseph Kerwin and were absent. Citizens present were Mark Challenger.

Chairman Dennis English called the meeting to order at 7:00PM.
Citizens: None

A motion was made by Neidlinger and Frenya to provide no relief to Patricia Barry’s
water/sewer bill for 301 W Market Street. Motion passed with Huddleson voting no.

A letter was received by David Reed requesting the removal of the commercial charge
to his residence due to he is no longer in the taxidermy business. Frenya asked if his
business sign has been taken down; D’Agostino was to inspect and report next meeting.

A motion on the computer system for D’Agostino and Rexroth was tabled until next
meeting. Additional questions need to be answered.

A motion was made by Croft and Herb to charge Bonnie Barry owner of 323 Julian
Street the full amount of $1,488.61. All were in favor.

Sewer Plant Manager Raho reported that there was a sewer main block at Laurel Hill
and a sewer block at 448 E Market Street.

Manager Raho addressed some remaining problems in town. Raho told the inspector to
not override his decision without first having discussions with him or the contractor
about shutting any part of the job down. Mud on 5™ Street still remains a problem.

Secretary Frenya handed out evaluation forms and job specifications for the Authority to
review for next meeting.

Frenya also reviewed overtime hours for all Authority employees and to make sure
management is keeping a good control over these expenses.

A motion was made by Huddleson and Croft Sr. to adjourn the meeting at 8:36PM.



